
Announcements 9/25/24 

 
For anyone interested in playing boys lacrosse this spring there will be 

an interest meeting tomorrow at 4pm in the Auditorium. Join us to 

meet the coaches, learn about team expectations, and add your name 

to our contact list. 

 

Seniors, please join us on Tuesday, October 1st at 8am in the Small 

Cafeteria for your Senior Class Breakfast. We’ll have Chick-Fil-A 

sandwiches & you can pick-up your Senior t-shirt, if you ordered one 

from PTO. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

     

 


